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3 TREE PRESERVATION ORDERS (AN67-2010) 
 
(a) 02/2010 - GROUND AT FINTRY NURSERY SCHOOL, FINTRY ROAD, DUNDEE 
 
Members are asked to note that on 28th January 2010 the Council made a provisional Tree 
Preservation Order on the above mentioned site.  The site is not located in a Conservation Area.  This 
was done to protect the trees from future development of the site and to protect the arboreal amenity 
of the area.   
 
No objections have been received to this Tree Preservation Order. 
 
(b) 04/2010 - GROUND AT 35 ALBERT ROAD, BROUGHTY FERRY, DUNDEE 
 
Members are asked to note that on 3rd March, 2010 the Council made a provisional Tree Preservation 
Order on the above mentioned site.  The site is not located in a Conservation Area.  This was done to 
protect the trees from future development of the site and to protect the arboreal amenity of the area.   
 
No objections have been received to this Tree Preservation Order. 
 
Members are asked to authorise the Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) and the Director of 
City Development to undertake the necessary procedures and confirm the above two Tree 
Preservation Orders. 
 
Copies of the plans have been sent to Group Secretaries, Lord Provost Letford and Depute Lord 
Provost Borthwick. 
 
 
 


